
 

 

 

 
 
7th March 2024 
 

Dear all  
 
Year 6 Book Look – Parents Evening 
 
Following on from the Mid-Year report that has been sent home, and at a half-way point before the Year 6 SATs, 
we would like to invite you into school on Tuesday 16th April 3.30-6.30pm or Thursday 18th April 3.30-6.30pm 
to meet with your child’s class teacher. During this appointment there will be an opportunity for you to discuss 
your child’s report, look through their learning as well as discuss how you can help at home to prepare them 
for the upcoming SATs.  Each appointment will be assigned a 10-minute slot.  We are delighted to be able to 
meet in person. We know how highly you value being able to meet with your child’s teacher so ask that parents 
support us by keeping to these times to ensure the evening runs smoothly and to allow time for all families. 
 

Should you wish to book an appointment, then please email your child’s class teacher directly by Tuesday 26th 
March to arrange a time that suits you both. We would be very grateful if you could give teachers a “window 
time, of at least one hour”, e.g. 4.00pm – 5.00 pm, in which to give you an appointment. If you do not have your 
child’s class teacher email, please contact the school office who will happily provide this for you.   
 
Ahead of the Book Look appointments, we invite you to a SATs information evening Tuesday 19th March, 
5:00pm – 5:30pm in the school hall.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Harriet Blake 
Acting Deputy Head of School 

             
 


